Caffery D Joseph
11402 Braewick Drive
Houston, Texas 77035
July 22, 2012

Amana Construction,
General Contractor,
Houston, Texas

Dear Mr. Adam

[ want to thank you (a representative of Amana Construction) on a job well done with the new
replacement of my garage and driveway. Everything was done with the highest quality of
professionalism expected of such work. Even our neighbors approached us (my wife and me) to say
how well the garage looked.

All of this goes without saying based of these facts. The quality of the work was very good. As well,
you were physically present from start to finish ensuring every stage of the work was completed
correctly and on time. And despite all of the unexpected daily rain, you were still able to meet the
delivery time that we initially stated for having the structure build.

With that said, I would strongly consider you again for other future jobs I may have. And
I would highly recommend you to family and friends as a first choice for any projects they are
considering. Again, thank you very much on a job well done.

Sincerely,




